
To the Headteacher at St Mary’s CE Primary School 

By Prince & Prince’s mum 

 

My journey at St Mary’s from Reception to Y6 has been a very great 

positive impact in my entire life. Prince is my name, an autistic boy 

who has difficulties with socio-communications which affects my 

academical learning as well. But with the great support from St 

Mary’s and to the wonderful team who have made me who I am 

today. 

My speech has improved and as well, my academical performance 

has been great. Thank you to the SENCO, Aria, who makes sure I am 

okay and will arrange meetings with my mum to help my progress. 

Also many thanks to Sally, by making sure Prince is okay and at 

school at all times. Bea Fenton, the Home Support Worker, makes 

sure I have some special Christmas gifts – books, toys etc. Some class 

teachers as well, namely Ms Gordon, Mrs Brewer, Mrs Frohock, Mr 

Gould and my wonderful support worker, Miss Gloria who has been 

supporting me for some few years. Her one-to-one support has really 

changed my life such as my good communication skills, good 

handwriting and helping me stop the pack-lunch and eating school 

meals. 

Thanks to all the rest of the staff who made a positive impact in my 

life that I could not mention your name. 

To all my fellow colleagues, Year 6 Leavers 2024 – thanks to you all 

and I will greatly miss you all. 

 

Prince, Year 6 Leaver 2024 


